2/16/2022

Henderson County School Board,

I would like to take the time to thank you for granting my request for an educational
leave of absence this school year. I have had the opportunity to learn so much in the Family
Nurse Practitioner Program (FNPP) at Morehead State. I will continue in the program the 2022-
2023 school year, Please accept this letter as my request to extend the educational leave of
absence an additional year. I appreciate your consideration to assist me in my own educational
journey.

Thank you,

Ashley Bruner-Bailey
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